
(12/20/23 District Administrator’s Corner Article) 

 

 

Please hum along to ”The Christmas Song” 

(i.e. Chestnuts roasting on an open fire…) 

 

Backpacks lined up and are ready to go 

Students waiting in a line 

Holiday treats and classrooms all cleared 

and parents are thinking of summertime 

 

Everybody knows  

that vacation time is finally here  

And kids are happy to be at home 

Tiny tots with their eyes all aglow  

And teenagers attached to their phone  

 

They know that rest is on its way 

Sleeping in and visiting families to stay  

And every little child will try to find  

peace and joy with loved ones at this time. 

 

And so we are offering this simple phrase 

from River Valley staff and students too 

Although it's been said many times, many ways,  

Merry Christmas… 

Healthy Holidays… 

Season’s Greetings…  

And, Happy New Year… 

                                                   …to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Loren Glasbrenner, District Administrator 

River Valley School District 


